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Study Lead: Prof Eamonn Sheridan
Section of Genetics
Wellcome Trust Brenner Building

St James's University Hospital

Leeds, LS9 7TF, U.K.

Tel: (+44) 0113 343 8504
E-mail: E.Sheridan@leeds.ac.uk
[G.P. Name]
[G.P. Address]

[Date]

Consultant: [consultant name]

[Patient Name, DOB, NHS No.]
Diagnosis: [Diagnosis]

Dear [GP name],

Your patient was seen today in our clinic. 
Based on their phenotype, diagnosis and family history we are interested in recruiting them to our research study entitled “Investigating the molecular mechanisms of rare genetic disorders”. We discussed this with them during their appointment and provided them with information about the study. This letter is to inform you that your patient has agreed to participate and has given their consent for us to use their samples for research purposes.
This study, based at the University of Leeds, aims to identify the genetic causes of inherited disorders, and study the functional consequences of the mutations we find, in order to better understand the nature of these conditions. Identifying your patient’s genetic mutation will also allow better clinical tests to be offered to them and their family. In the event that we do find something which we feel is clinically relevant, we will inform you of this finding.
Thank you for taking the time to read this letter. If you require any further information in regard to this study, or your patient, please don’t hesitate to get in touch.
Yours sincerely, 
Eamonn Sheridan


Professor of Clinical Genetics
“Investigating the molecular mechanisms of rare genetic disorders”
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